Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/27/2018 9:53:35 PM
First name: paul

Last name: shaw

Organization:

Title:

Comments: To: CNF

I'm writing this letter of concern over the closing/changing of the motorized usage in the CNF. As for a proposed
usage plane | support Plan "B", | DO NOT SUPPORT "C"&amp;"D" due to it's limiting motorized access. Many
people are writing in that have enjoyed an use the CNF on a regular base and have many wonderful memories.
As for me | have never had to opportunity to explore/ride/or visit CNF, | would hate to lose an opportunity to do
so. | believe that the motorized snowmachine community and NFS CNF can work together with all the other
groups of people that use the land. Winter access motored or non motored is one of the best ways to explore our
great state without impacting the land.

Thank your for you time, Paul Shaw



